
“I am lucky to visit many schools, but my day at Princess Frederica was very 
special indeed. From the moment I stepped inside the school, I was struck by 

the warmth and friendliness of everyone I met - children and staff alike. It 
was a wonderful day full of smiles and laughter. To see a school this enthused 
by reading and writing is a massive credit to all the staff and I wish you all the 
very best with the wonderful work you are doing. You are Simply the Best.” – 

Maz Evans 
 
 

  



“I really enjoyed my visit to Princess Frederica School.  As you can imagine, I 

visit LOTS of schools, and this is truly one of the nicest I have been to.  The 

children were happy, polite and engaged, and I don’t think it was only 

because it was World Book Day and they were in fancy dress!  I really admired 

the focus that was given to reading and literature, and the thoughtful 

Christian principles guiding the school seem to be very effective in creating a 

calm learning environment.  You clearly don’t need a brand-new building to 

be a modern, achieving school.” -  Ross Welford 

 


